
 

 

 

14th November 2020 

  

A Chairde, 

In accordance with the club constitution I hereby give notice that the Annual General 
Meeting of Enniskillen Gaels GAA will take place on Tuesday 15th December 2020 at 
7.30pm.  

Due to COVID-19 this will be a virtual AGM and details of the link will be made available 
nearer the date. It will be broadcast on Microsoft teams.  

All nominations for positions on the Executive Committee and motions for discussion at the 
meeting must be returned to me on no later than 4th December 2020. These can be posted 
or emailed to secretary.enniskillengaels.fermanagh@GAA.ie. Please note that only full club 
members can be nominated for these positions and that it is essential to first seek the 
approval of someone before putting their name forward.  

Reports will be uploaded onto the club website before the AGM. Anyone unable to 
download these should contact me. 

Is mise  

 

Niall Ó Corragáin 

secretary.enniskillengaels.fermanagh@gaa.ie 
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